
To: Members of City Council

From: John A. Haila, Mayor

Date: June 11, 2024

Subject: Appointment to the Ames Public Library Board of Trustees

Item No. 6
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Due to a resignation, a vacancy has opened up on the Ames Public Library Board of
Trustees. After reviewing applications on file and consulting with staff, I am pleased to
recommend the appointment of Ben Rearick to the Ames Public Library Board of
Trustees to fill a term that expires on March 31, 2025. 
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